
HIGH HOLIDAY KIT and MACHZOR PICK-UP
The High Holiday Task Force has been hard at work assembling bags for the High
Holidays at home. These bags will include the famed Jewish calendar, the High Holiday
Shofar (which will include a schedule of services, among other information and
resources), some sweet treats, and more. You don't want to miss out on this!

Pick-up windows for High Holiday Survival Kits and Machzorim will be:
9/8 from 1-5pm
9/9 from 1-5pm
9/13 from 9am-12pm

If you are unable to make it to TBE at these times, please email Zoe at
office@tbemaine.org to arrange another time to pick yours up.

All machzorim must be returned by October 1. Any machzorim not returned by this
date will be billed to the borrower.

Additonally, TBE has purchased some digital machzor licenses. If you are interested in
using one of those free of charge, please email office@tbemaine.org.

Delivery: If you are unable to make it to the synagogue to pick up your High Holiday
Survival Kit by 9/13, volunteers have offered to deliver these items. If you want to have a
machzor included in this delivery, please email Joy at joykrinsky@gmail.com.

LULAV & ETROG
Order yours today!

Each set is $43.50 and the order will be
placed on September 9. If you would like
to order a set, please email Zoe
at office@tbemaine.org and you will be
added to the list. Payment for your set will
be due upon pick up.

HIGH HOLIDAY WEBSITE
Coming early next week! Staff and volunteers are working around the clock (minus
Shabbat of course!) to build a special website to communicate all of our High Holiday
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offerings. In addition to lots of information and resources, there will be a complete
schedule with all virtual services listed and information about how to reserve tickets to in-
person events.

If you have any questions about the High Holiday plan, please contact Rabbi Braun

(rabbi@tbemaine.org) or Joy Krinsky (joykrinsky@gmail.com).

With every good wish,

HHD Task Force:

Brian Allenby, Sarah Allenby, Ariel Bernstein, Rabbi Braun, Ilana Dew, Barbara Dichter,

Barbara Epstein, Judy Gatchell, Abby Halpern, Margaret Hathaway, Sara Kahn-Troster,

Joy Krinsky (Ritual Chair), Debbie Kanter, Sandrea Kornblum, Elaine Lewis, Eli Mellen,

Karl Schatz, Zoe Levine Sporer, Matt Tzuker, Ben Weiss
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